
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on May 14, 2024  

 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 

 

VIA: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 

FROM: Kelly Churney, Acting Town Clerk 

RE:  Recreation Advisory Commission (RAC) Appointment of Two Regular Members 

DATE: May 6, 2024 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 

Staff recommends that the Town Council review the attached applications and appoint two (2) 

regular members to the Recreation Advisory Commission (RAC). These members will fill the 

vacancies created due to the term expirations of Peter Harris and Susan Watts, who are both eligible 

for reappointment. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 
 

The Town Clerk’s office has received two (2) applications seeking REAPPOINTMENT from: 

 

1. Peter Harris, 173 Peruvian Avenue, #1, Palm Beach, FL; 

2. Susan Watts, 44 Cocoanut Row, #622A, Palm Beach, FL. 

 

The Town Clerk’s office has received three (3) applications seeking NEW APPOINTMENT 

from: 

 

1. Tom Hochfelder, 2295 S. Ocean Blvd., #812, Palm Beach, FL; 

2. Lawrence Kaplan, 2299 Ibis Isle Road E, Palm Beach, FL;  

3. Carolyn Ryan, 171 El Pueblo Way, Palm Beach, FL. 

 
 

Attachments 

 
 

cc: Carolyn Stone, Deputy Town Manager – Business Enterprise and Culture 

 Mark Bresnahan, Director of Recreation 
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